
Welcome back to another 
hectic half term with lots  
already happening and  
more to come! 

Life Education Van 
This is in school now and 
children will receive a       
session in there over the 
next week. If you would like 
a look inside, or find out 
more about Life education. 
The doors are open for    
parents on Tuesday 7th Nov 
from 3pm onwards. 

Halloween Disco 
Wednesday 1st November 
We hope that everyone    
enjoyed the Disco on 
Wednesday. It seemed to go 
very well and there were 
some fabulous costumes. 
Thank you for your support, 
all profits have gone to the 
PTA. 

Year 5 Assembly 
This will be on Friday 3rd     
November in the big hall 
starting at 9.10am. All         
parents/carers of year 5    
pupils welcome; doors open 
at 9.00am.   
Remembrance Assembly/

Poppies 
The school will be holding its 
own remembrance assembly 
on Friday 10th November. 
Parents are welcome to at-
tend (it is a fairly sombre af-
fair). 
Pupils may wish to wear a 
poppy leading up to remem-
brance weekend. Pupils can 
bring a donation and they 
are available from the school 
library. This is a good way to 
use any old £1 coins, and the 
Royal British Legion can still 
cash them! 

 

Year 2 Assembly 
Children in Need 

Year 2’s assembly will be on 
Friday 17th November and all 
year 2 parents/carers are invit-
ed. We will also be helping 
Children in Need on that day, 
with children invited to come 
in non-uniform (especially 
wearing spots) for the day for a 
donation to this fabulous 
cause. More details to follow. 

PTA meeting 
The next meeting will be on 
Wednesday 8th November at 
6pm. All parents/carers are 
welcome. 

Parents Evening 
This is on Wednesday 22nd 
November from 1.30-6.30pm. 
We will send out a separate 
letter next week and you will 
be able to book a slot on-line. 
This is a very important    
meeting and we strongly     
recommend that all parents 
attend.  

School Nurse Drop-in 
This will be on Tuesday 7th  
November from 9.00am. No 
need to make an appointment. 

After School Clubs 
Please be aware that children 
will not be able to walk home 
alone after clubs this term due 
to the darker evenings. Please 
pick up your child after the 
clubs or make alternative     
arrangements. Remember to 
inform the school office if       
another person will be picking 
up your child. Thank you. 

Kingsleigh Newsletter 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

The following pupils have 
received these awards 

 
POT OF GOLD 

 
Edward  

  
Maddie  

 
Chloe  

 
Iris  

 
Freddy 

 
These are the first pupils 

to receive 70 Rainbow 
points and we are all 
very proud of them! 
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Dates For The Diary 
 

Year 5 Assembly    - Friday 3rd November  9.00am 
School nurse drop-in   - Tuesday 7th November 9.00am 
PTA Meeting    - Wednesday 8th November 6.00pm 
Year 2 Assembly    - Friday 17th November 9.00am 
Children in Need   - Friday 17th November  
Parents Evening    - Wednesday 22nd November 1.30-6.30pm 
Christmas Fayre    - Friday 1st December-3.00-5.00pm 
 

 

Term Dates 2017-2018 
 

Autumn Term 2017 
Monday 4th September to Friday 15th December 2017 

Half term: Monday 23rd October to Friday 27th October 2017 
 

Staff Inset Days:   
Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September 

 
Spring Term 2018 

Tuesday 2nd January to Thursday 29th March 2018 
Half Term: Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 2018 

 
Staff Inset Days:   

Tuesday 2nd January 2018 
Monday 19th February 2018 (Trust INSET day) 

 
Summer Term 2018 

Monday 16th April to Friday 20th July 2018 
Half Term: Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 2018 

 
Staff Inset Days:   

Monday 16th April 2018 
Tuesday 4th June 2018 

 

 

Coach James will be  
running a sports holiday club on the  

following dates: 
 
 

Xmas Holidays 2017 
Tues 19th - Thurs 21st Dec 

3 day course 
 

Multi-Sport & Football Courses 
 

For Ages 5-11 (YrR-6) 
Times:  08:45 - 15:15 

 
Prices:  £15 per child and £12.50 per sibling 

Contact Coach James for bookings; 
coachjames23@hotmail.com 

 Or   
07875235080 

WOMANS REFUGE 
 

For every 50p donated to the   
women's refuge through value for 

money Kinson we will donate a    
hygiene set which includes a    

toothbrush, moisturiser and other 
essentials. 

 
To donate in store—1466 Wimborne 

Road, Kinson. 
OR 

Natasha Carroll at Kingsleigh       
Primary School 

The scheme is running throughout 
November 

mailto:coachjames23@hotmail.com

